
Members of the Senate Transportation Committee, 
 
My name is Kylee Corlew. I am writing in support of re-naming a section of Route 84 as the World War II 
Veterans’ Memorial Highway. I believe this would be a wonderful tribute to honor our Veterans.  
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
 
Kylee Corlew 

 


